
 

  

Year 1 Phonics Screening  
  

Parent Information Meeting  
  

Wednesday 26th March  
  

2.30 pm  
  

In the school hall 
  

 
 
Find out some more  

information about the phonics  

screening and how you can  

continue to support your child  

at home.  
  

An opportunity to ask  

questions about the check  

and  gain an understanding  

of how it will be completed  

within our school.  
  


